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February 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 

Re: Safeguarding: Illegal Vapes 

The police have asked for all schools in Coventry to share some important information with parents, 
carers, and students, to ensure they have awareness of the dangers of cannabis and illegal vapes. 
  
Illegal vapes containing THC, cannabis, and other substances are a national and local concern. The vapes 
are resulting in some youths becoming aggressive, foaming at the mouth, having seizures, and becoming 
unconscious.   
 
If your child has any of these symptoms, please call for an ambulance. 
  
If anyone has any information regarding the sale of these vapes, please call the police in the usual 
manner (Live Chat or 101). 
  
Extra information can be found on the TalktoFrank website and details of support services can be found 
on the Coventry City Council Website. 
  
https://www.talktofrank.com/news/cannabisvapes 
  
Drugs and alcohol – Coventry City Council 
 

As a school, we have zero tolerance to vaping and if your child is found with a vape in their possession, 
they will be subject to the sanctions as outlined in our Behaviour Policy.  

Please support the school in being vigilant with your child, in ensuring that they do not bring vapes onto 
the school site. 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Ms M Goodwin         Ms E O’Connor 
Deputy Headteacher        Headteacher 


